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Emma Butcher
Notification of Eastern Creek Business Hub, Rooty Hill (SSD 5175 MOD 2)

Follow up
Flagged

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the matter does
not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a formal OEH response.
We have no further need to be involved in the assessment of this project.

Please note that the Heritage Division in the Office of Environment and Heritage may wish to provide separate
comments. The Heritage Division can be contacted at heritage@heritage.nsw.gov.au.

Regards,

Marnie Stewart

Conservation Planning Officer, Greater Sydney Region

Regional Operations

Office of Environment and Heritage

T: 02 9995 6868

W www.environment.nsw.gov.au

Please note my work days are Tues- Fri
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